
	
	
	

	

 
Announcement Regarding Debtor Attorney Access To Use 

NDC Website: 
 
 

 
 
The Trustee is now accepting requests for access to the National Data Center 
(www.ndc.org.) 
 
So that access can be restricted to users who have signed a Website Access 
Agreement WITH OUR OFFICE only and for security reasons, 
 

1. Each user from every office will have to sign a Website Access Agreement to 
obtain individual login credentials. All current users who submitted a Website 
Access Agreement in 2019 will need a new agreement. 

 
2. A new, unique email address must be created for each user in your office and 

must contain “MOM” with the following format: 
 

o User_MOM@DomainName.extension 
o Example: JaneDoe_MOM@bankruptcylaw.com 
o It cannot be the same email address used to access 

Trustee Stearns or Trustee Vaughn cases with NDC! 
 

3. Each user must submit the Website Access Agreement with the new email 
address.  

 
Send an email to ndc_inquiry@chi13.com to request a Website Access Agreement. 
	


